
California Community Power Geothermal Capacity RFI 
Shortlisting Delay Notice 

New Shortlist Notification Now July 14, 2025 

June 30, 2025 – On May 30, 2025, California Community Power (“CC Power”) launched its 
Geothermal Capacity Request for Information (“RFI”) for geothermal power projects as part 
of a broader Geothermal Strategic Initiative. Given the robust response from the 
geothermal market, CC Power needs to delay the shortlisting deadline to review the 
numerous responses received in the RFI. 

The new shortlisting deadline is July 14, 2025. We thank you for your participation in the RFI 
and look forward to moving forward in the process. 

Key Dates and Submission Guidelines 

• RFI Release: May 12, 2025 

• Submittal Deadline: May 30, 2025 (11:59 PM Pacific Time) 

• New Shortlist Notification: July 14, 2025 (moved from June 30, 2025) 

For more information, visit www.cacommunitypower.org/solicitations or email inquiries to 
solicitations@cacommunitypower.org. 

About California Community Power 

California Community Power is a joint powers authority comprised of nine California CCAs. 
CC Power combines its member CCAs’ buying power to procure new, cost-effective clean 
energy and reliability resources to continue advancing local and state climate goals. 
California Community Power members represent 2.7 million customers across 112 
municipalities spanning from Humboldt County to Santa Barbara County. Learn more at 
www.cacommunitypower.org. 
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